
October 30, 2024 

Chair Joelle Gallagher 
Napa County Board of Supervisors 
1195 Third Street, Suite 310 
Napa, CA 94559 

Dear Chair Gallagher, 

I write to request re-appointment to the Los Carneros Water District Board of Directors via 
Elections Code Section 10515(b).  I am qualified to serve as a director and would like to continue 
volunteering my time for the good of my community by serving a four (4) year term.  As a property 
owner within the District’s boundaries, I will be qualified at the time the election would otherwise have 
been held on November 5, 2024 to serve on the Board of Directors.   

I appreciate your assistance in this matter.  

Sincerely, 

Matthew E. Wilkinson 

2724 Las Amigas Road, Napa, CA 94559 

 

 

 


